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FAA Notification Not Required 
 
 
Per PART 17[17.14(b)] of the FCC rules, FAA notification is not required for this earth 
station. The proposed antenna structure will be 7.0 meters above ground level.  There are 
existing structures in the immediate area taller than the earth station antenna. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


